
Virtual Event
March 21

1:00-4:30pm ET

NCJA’s Center for Justice Planning is excited to announce a 
new Byrne State Crisis Intervention Program (Byrne SCIP) 
101 webinar and peer-to-peer learning opportunity! Created 
in partnership with the Bureau of Justice Assistance and the 
other Byrne SCIP training and technical assistance partners, 
Johns Hopkins University and the National Council of Juvenile 
and Family Court Judges, this training provides an in-depth 
overview of the Byrne SCIP program. Learn from your peers 
through plenty of dedicated space for conversation, 
questions and group learning.

Click Here to Register!
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Join us!

https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0scu2prz4uGt36HrzrSTIMcDrWurpw0IKm



